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Daggersandsparks &  Daggersandsparks &           ​Wcrldcnfire​ 
 

independent / semi-private / semi-selective 
daggersandsparks: Mairwen : independent multiverse OC​

wcrldcnfire:  Multimuse & Hub for Dragon Age, Fallout & other Fandoms 
blogs written by Seraph ;; 30+ ;; he/they ;; MST 

 

 

 
 

 OO .  BASICALLY 
 
Honestly all of these rules can be summed up 
with: Don’t be a dick, I’m slow af & a himbo 
who loves everything about RPing so let’s 
have fun throwing chaos at each other. 
 

 O1 .  OC Priority 
 
My OCs get priority for my time/focus. I’ve 
had bad experiences with RPing canon, so I 
tend to give more time and attention to my 
OCs over my canon muses because of it, and 
they’re more consistent for me as well. 
People who also RP with my OCs also tend to 
get priority. It messes with my head if 
people only want to RP with my canon muses. 
 

 O2 .  Dark Topics 
 
Don’t consider me condoning everything I 
write about, as I do cover canon-typical 
subjects [including sex, drugs, assualt, 
death, self-harm, crime, etc.] You are never 
obligated to write these topics to RP with 
me, but they’ll be on the blog. ​
I typically tag things with ‘topic cw’ or 
‘topic tw’. 
I do try to tag triggers, but the following 
will appear untagged most of the time: 
smoking, drinking, sexual innuendo, 
references to: violence, death, sex work.  
 
 
 
 

 

 O3.  Memes 
 
I love memes. I love sending them, I love 
receiving them. ALWAYS feel free to send as 
many memes as might pop into your head, and 
never feel obligated to answer every meme I 
send, and never feel like you have to answer 
them exactly as presented.  
I’m open to memes from any RP blog, even if 
we’re not mutuals. ​
Memes posted on my multi can also be sent to 
any of my muses, even if it’s a side blog. 
 

 O4 .  Speed 
 
I have chronic illness, pain, fatigue, and 
some mental illnesses. This is in addition to 
working, school, my personal art & writing 
projects, and my weird ass social life. I’m 
not fast. Especially on the weekends.  
 
 

 O5 .  The Queue 
 
Since I’m slow and often busy, I will queue 
most things, and I try to keep it in an order 
of interaction - aesthetic or musing - meme. 
Feel free to queue everything for me as well! 
 
 

 O6 .  AUs &VerseS 
 
I’m willing to do an AU of basically any of 
my muses. If you think I should do a fandom, 
let me know and I’ll look it up and maybe 
make a verse!  

 

 O7 .  Following 
 
I won’t follow back if you look like a 
personal blog, we don’t share any fandoms, or 
I can’t figure how we’ll interact. It can 
take me a week or so to check your blog out.  
If I follow you & you don’t want to interact, 
it’s usually easier to just ignore me or 
hard-block because I have shite memory & will 
re-follow, but I often unfollow non-mutuals. 
 
 

 O8 .  Formatting 
 
I don’t really do it beyond small text or 
character/headcanon banners and occasionally 
icons. I don’t mind other people doing it, as 
long as it’s readable. 
 

 O9 .  lENGTH 
 
My general rule of thumb is 1-3 paragraphs, 
especially for starters or answered memes. 
Regular RP partners tend to get longer & I 
see one liners as casual & drop them easily.  
 
 

 1O .  Shipping 
 
I’m happy to ship with any of my OCs! 
Multi-shipping is great, even poly-shipping 
for some. It’s hit or miss with canon, and I 
don’t write canon x canon ships very often. 
 
 

  

http://miumariee.tumblr.com
https://daggersandsparks.tumblr.com/
https://wcrldcnfire.tumblr.com/


 

Credits Credits 
 

Credits for psds, promos , etc.  

I will be updating this slowly. 
 

 

 

   

 
 

 

 O1 .  Icons 
 
Most Icons are made by me. The PSD for 
Mairwen’s icons were made by a friend whose 
blog is no longer active. I’ll see if I can 
find their current blog.​
Any other icons not made by me were through 
icon exchange memes. 
[Will find links for said icons.] 
 
 

 O2 .  Promos 
 
Current Promos for Wcrldcnfire: OFMD Muses // 
Current Promos for Daggersandsparks : just 
some canva template 
 
Previous ones used: 
 
 
 

 O4 .  Other Stuff 
 
Promos made for friends [not commissions] 
with templates:  

 

 O5 .  Blog Layouts 
 
Tumblr Theme for Wcrldcnfire: Maziekeen: 
theme 192 
I cannot currently find the links to the blog 
layouts for daggersandsparks, as it’s been 
years, and I’m likely changing it soon 
anyway. 
 
 
 
 

 O5 .  Docs 
 
OC Bios: poltcrgeists // This Love is 
Treacherous 
Canon Bios : indiedocs // CANNOLI 
 
 
 
 

 O6 .  Banners 
 
Character Banners Freerps​
 

 

 O6 .  Psds Used 
 
I don’t use many PSDs outside of onetime 
instances, all of the ones I use are sourced 
from free resource pages. I will just list 
various ones I’ve used.​
Polaroid // cybersexxx // 
 
 

 

   

Seraph i’m just some 
dood. that’s 
all you really 
need to know, 
i guess.  

30+ 

Non-Binary 

Aries 
 

 
  

      

 
 

 
 

https://www.deviantart.com/judahdesigns/art/01-Promo-Template-Judahdesigns-849410285
https://maziekeen.tumblr.com/
https://maziekeen.tumblr.com/post/179794218243/theme-192-static-preview-code-pastebin-or
https://poltcrgeists.tumblr.com/post/667598280428060672/%F0%9D%90%93%F0%9D%90%87%F0%9D%90%88%F0%9D%90%92-%F0%9D%90%8B%F0%9D%90%8E%F0%9D%90%95%F0%9D%90%84-%F0%9D%90%88%F0%9D%90%92-%F0%9D%90%93%F0%9D%90%91%F0%9D%90%84%F0%9D%90%80%F0%9D%90%82%F0%9D%90%87%F0%9D%90%84%F0%9D%90%91%F0%9D%90%8E%F0%9D%90%94%F0%9D%90%92-a-google-slides
https://poltcrgeists.tumblr.com/post/667598280428060672/%F0%9D%90%93%F0%9D%90%87%F0%9D%90%88%F0%9D%90%92-%F0%9D%90%8B%F0%9D%90%8E%F0%9D%90%95%F0%9D%90%84-%F0%9D%90%88%F0%9D%90%92-%F0%9D%90%93%F0%9D%90%91%F0%9D%90%84%F0%9D%90%80%F0%9D%90%82%F0%9D%90%87%F0%9D%90%84%F0%9D%90%91%F0%9D%90%8E%F0%9D%90%94%F0%9D%90%92-a-google-slides
https://poltcrgeists.tumblr.com/post/667598280428060672/%F0%9D%90%93%F0%9D%90%87%F0%9D%90%88%F0%9D%90%92-%F0%9D%90%8B%F0%9D%90%8E%F0%9D%90%95%F0%9D%90%84-%F0%9D%90%88%F0%9D%90%92-%F0%9D%90%93%F0%9D%90%91%F0%9D%90%84%F0%9D%90%80%F0%9D%90%82%F0%9D%90%87%F0%9D%90%84%F0%9D%90%91%F0%9D%90%8E%F0%9D%90%94%F0%9D%90%92-a-google-slides
https://indiedocs.tumblr.com/
https://indiedocs.tumblr.com/post/618290309283135488/indiedocs-presents-cannoli-a
https://www.deviantart.com/freerps/art/tiny-text-banner-answered-and-headcanons-834836921
https://www.deviantart.com/night-gate/art/PSD-76-Polaroid-by-night-gate-651163155
https://www.deviantart.com/emlgrate/art/CYBERSEXXX-free-rp-psd-883198748

